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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary DEC 182015

Federal Communications Commission

The Portals Building, Room 2-A622 Fed Soomionicatons Copmiasion
ice of the Secretary

445-12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Station WTJX-TV
Charlotte Amalie, Virgin Islands
FIN 70287
FRN: 0006610273

Dear Ms. Dortch:

We hereby notify you that the name of the licensee of the above-referenced
station has changed, effective December 16, 2015, to Virgin Islands Public
Broadcasting System (VIPBS), pursuant to an Act of the Legislature of the Virgin
Islands as approved by the Governor. A copy of the Act is attached. There has been
no change in ownership or control. The new name reflects the fact that VIPBS has
recently become the licensee of a public radio station along with its long-established
public television station.

Please address any questions concerning this filing to this office.
Respectfully submitted,

SCHWARTZ, WOODS & MILLER

By: L e onee DN YOI

Lawrence M. Miller
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